
St​ ​Finbar’s​ ​Primary​ ​School  
Levy​ ​Street,​ ​Glenbrook​ ​2773 

P:​ ​4724​ ​3600 
Email:​ ​stfinbars@parra.catholic.edu.au 

​ ​Website:​ ​​www.stfinbarsglenbrook.catholic.edu.au 
 

 
Year​ ​1​ ​Special ​ ​Food ​ ​Day 

  

Dear​ ​Year​ ​1​ ​Parents, 

  

We will be responsible for running the canteen on Friday, 25 August. Help is needed from approximately                 

10:00​ ​am​ ​to​ ​2:30​ ​pm.  

  

We​ ​will​ ​be​ ​offering​ ​a​ ​Hot​ ​Dog​ ​and​ ​a​ ​Popper​ ​for​ ​$4.​ ​​ ​Extra​ ​hot​ ​dogs​ ​will​ ​be​ ​$2.50. 

  

There​ ​will​ ​be​ ​vegetarian​ ​and​ ​gluten​ ​free​ ​options. 

  

All​ ​families​ ​are​ ​asked​ ​to​ ​provide​ ​a​ ​plate​ ​of​ ​food​ ​that​ ​we​ ​can​ ​sell​ ​for​ ​morning​ ​tea,​ ​and​ ​lunch​ ​if​ ​we​ ​have  

leftovers. 

  

We would ask that you avoid baking anything that is predominately sugar based (toffees, etc), difficult to                 

serve​ ​or​ ​difficult​ ​for​ ​the​ ​children​ ​to​ ​eat.​ ​​ ​Store​ ​bought​ ​items​ ​are​ ​OK​ ​if​ ​you​ ​are​ ​unable​ ​to​ ​bake​ ​something. 

  

Please avoid nuts. We are aware of the following allergies: ​corn, eggs, gluten (wheat, rye, barley, oats), dairy                  

and food colouring. If your plate is free of any of these can you please note this on your container. This                     

allows​ ​the​ ​parents​ ​to​ ​assist​ ​children​ ​with​ ​allergies​ ​to​ ​choose​ ​a​ ​treat​ ​suitable​ ​to​ ​them. 

  

If you are unable to bake or shop but would still like to contribute please feel free to pop money in an                      

envelope with ‘Kylie Lane’ written on the front by Wednesday, 23​rd August and I will buy something on your                   

behalf. 

  

Ideas​ ​for​ ​easy​ ​treats​ ​are: 

  

Vegemite​ ​Saos Cupcakes Biscuits Small​ ​Jelly​ ​Cups​ ​(with​ ​spoons) 

  

Fruit​ ​Kebabs Honey​ ​Joys Slices Small​ ​lolly​ ​bags  

  

Please make sure that any containers that you send in are clearly marked with a name. All containers will be                    

placed​ ​on​ ​the​ ​bench​ ​seats​ ​outside​ ​the​ ​COSHC​ ​rooms​ ​for​ ​collection​ ​at​ ​the​ ​end​ ​of​ ​the​ ​day. 

  

If​ ​you​ ​can​ ​help​ ​on​ ​the​ ​day​ ​could​ ​you​ ​please​ ​text​ ​me​ ​on​ ​0410147560. 

  

Thank​ ​you​ ​for​ ​your​ ​support. 

 

 

Kylie​ ​Lane 

  

http://www.stfinbarsglenbrook.catholic.edu.au/


 


